Debra Thomeson

From: Ringsmuth, Katie J (DNR) <katie.ringsmuth@alaska.gov>

Sent: Monday, May 20, 2024 11:52 AM

To: architectureoffaith@gmail.com

Cc; Lewis, Maria A (DNR); Bittner, Judith E (DNR); DoreneMLorenz@aol.com; Assembly
Subject: RE: Petersburg CLG

Hello!

My name is Katie Ringsmuth, and | work for the Office of History and Archaeology. It has come to my
attention that Petersburg is interested in learning more about the Certified Local Government (CLG)
program. Our office administers this program, and we would happily provide the assembly with
additional information or connect you with a representative from Alaska’s other CLGs. Petersburg would
make an excellent CLG candidate, and we would be thrilled to assist you.

Please feel free to reach out to me at 907.269-8714 or Maria Lewis, the CLG coordinator, at

maria.lewis@alaska.gov.

Thank you,
Katie

Katie Ringsmuth

State Historian

Alaska State Historic Preservation Office
Office of History & Archaeology

550 West 7" Avenue, Suite 1310
Anchorage, AK 99501-3561
Direct: 907-269-8714
katie.ringsmuth@alaska.gov
http://dnr.alaska.gov/parks/oha

From: Aardvark LLC <architectureoffaith@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 19, 2024 7:19 AM

To: assembly@petersburgak.gov

Subject: Petersburg CLG

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the State of Alaska mail system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



